
 

 

 

Cir No.: STS/150/2024-25        16.12.2024 (Monday) 
 

Dear Parent 
 

With great pride, we inform you that the school is organising ‘A Christmas Carol’ – an 

annual presentation on 22.12.2024 (Sunday). The day will be marked with joy, mirth and 

abound festive spirit.  
 

Kindly note the following instructions pertaining to the event: 
 

• The school will be working ONLY FOR THE PARTICIPANTS of classes III-V for the 

rehearsal of ‘A Christmas Carol’–an annual presentation on 19.12.2024 (Thursday), 

20.12.2024 (Friday) and 21.12.2024 (Saturday).  

• It will be non-working for the non-participants on the above-mentioned days. 

• The school timings on the above-mentioned days are 7:45 a.m. to 1:45 p.m. 

• Buses will ply accordingly. Parent walkers and Van walkers to make their own 

arrangements.  

• Buses will ply in the morning on 22.12.2024 (Sunday). No transport will be provided 

in the afternoon. The dispersal plan is being shared in a separate circular. 

• Parent walkers and Van walkers must reach school by 7:45 a.m. on 22.12.2024 

(Sunday). 

• The participants will be handed over to the parents after the completion of the event 

only. 

• No change over of costume will be done after the function on 22.12.2024 (Sunday). 

• The costume along with accessories (if any) duly labelled must be returned 

positively on 26.12.2024 (Thursday). 

 

We look forward to your gracious presence in the grand event which is pivotal for its 

success. We also envisage your cooperation. 

 
 
 
Ms Meneka I. Singh 
   (Principal) 


